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Thank you to everyone who donned a Christmas jumper

on Thursday to raise money for Save the Children.  We

collected £61 and the school was full of festive cheer!  We

also had some donations into the PTFA fund from the

Christmas jumper swap in Reception.  This saved lots of

jumpers going to landfill and meant that families could

buy a Christmas jumper for £1.  Thank you to the PTFA

for organising the swap.
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T h e  c h o i r  s i n g i n g  c a r o l s
a t  D e l a m e r e  c a f e .



P R A Y E R S

16th December - Christmas Play at 2pm and 6pm
17th December - Christmas Play at 2pm and 6pm
18th December - Whole school trip to the Pantomime - Funded by PTFA
19th December - Homework sharing  (Please note change of date)
19th December - Christmas Lunch at School
20th December - Christingle at Church - 10am
20th December - Finish for Christmas. Children to be picked up at 1.15pm OR 3.15pm
7th January - Back to School
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D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y . . . . .

T h e  C h r i s t i a n  V a l u e  w e  a r e  f o c u s i n g  o n
i n  s c h o o l  t h i s  h a l f  t e r m  i s  W i s d o m .

The week starting  16th December will be week 3 of school dinners.  The menu can be found on our website.

S C H O O L  D I N N E R S

Wisdom

If anyone would like to take Bary the guinea pig home for the weekend or Christmas holidays then

please contact the school office.  He is a delight and very easy to look after.

C U D D L E  A  G U I N E A

Our prayers this week are that everyone has a safe and wonderful Christmas with family and friends.

A T T A C H E D  F L Y E R S
Please see the attached flyers this week for information on how pharmacies are supporting the NHS by

treating many childhood ailments, and some top tips from Cheshire West about enjoying Christmas with

children.  There is also a flyer about Christmas holiday clubs for eligible children funded by the Department

of Education.  Please see the QR code for further information or follow this link ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​Free Christmas Holiday

Activities and Food across Cheshire West and Chester

https://sender.senses.co.uk/stats/1813/104794/redirect?sender_id=5ad864cd98f8d&url=https%3A%2F%2Fedsential.com%2Fhaf-cheshire-west%2F
https://sender.senses.co.uk/stats/1813/104794/redirect?sender_id=5ad864cd98f8d&url=https%3A%2F%2Fedsential.com%2Fhaf-cheshire-west%2F

